
 

M E M O R A N D U M 

FROM: Kathleen Weeden, City Engineer 
DEPT: Engineering  
TO:  Edward Lavallee, City Manager 
DATE: 6/7/2023 
RE:  Grant Agreement Execution 

SUBJECT: Channel Debris Removal from portions of Hatchett and Curry Creeks 
              

BACKGROUND: The City submitted an application to the Natural Resources Conservation 
Service for grant fund to complete debris removal within the waterways from Hurricane Ian.  
Based on field inspections by the granting agency, a budget of $449,064 was identified as 
eligible with $345,114 federally funded and $103,950.00 locally funded.  A future budget 
amendment will be required to receive of the grant funds. 

REQUESTED ACTION: Execute the U.S. Department of Agriculture, Natural Resources 
Conservation Service, Notice of Grant and Agreement Award Budget of $449,064.00 with 
federal share of $345,114.00 and local share of $103,950.00 for Hurricane Ian Channel Debris 
Removal. 

Yes     N/A 

☒   ☐ City Attorney Reviewed/Approval 
☐   ☒ Risk Management Review 
☒   ☐ Finance Department Review/Approval  
☒   ☐ Funds Availability (account number): 480-0950-539.46-00 

 

cc:  Brenda Westlake, Grants Administrator 




